
 
 

 

 

 

 

ADVISORY NO. 22-2019 

08 April 2019 
 

OVERSEAS VOTING 2019: 
 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT FOR ALL REGISTERED VOTERS PARTICIPATING  
IN THE MOBILE VOTING MISSIONS 

 
 

TO ALL REGISTERED OVERSEAS VOTERS PARTICIPATING IN THE MOBILE VOTING 

MISSIONS AT THE FOLLOWING CITIES: 
 

DATE LOCATION 

APRIL 14, 2019 (Sunday) ST. PETERSBURG, RUSSIA 

APRIL 20, 2019 
(Saturday) 

NUR-SULTAN (FORMERLY ASTANA), 
KAZAKHSTAN 

APRIL 21, 2019 (Sunday) ALMATY, KAZAKHSTAN 

APRIL 28, 2019 (Sunday) YEREVAN, ARMENIA 

MAY 5, 2019 (Sunday) YAKUTSK, RUSSIA 

 
 

Please check your name on the Certified List of Overseas Voters posted in our official 

Facebook page (Philippine Embassy in Russia) and website (moscowpe.dfa.gov.ph). 

 

PLEASE SEND ON OR BEFORE APRIL 10, 2019 through our Facebook Page Philippine 

Embassy in Russia your FULL NAME and CITY where you will vote. We will publish the list of 

voters whose ballots will be brought to the mobile voting sites. Only those names on our published 

list can receive their ballots.  

 

Specific venues for mobile voting will be announced soon. 

 
Please read our previous Overseas Voting Advisories for more information. You may direct 

your questions and concerns to COMELEC’s Office for Overseas Voting through their Facebook 

page, “Office for Overseas Voting PH” / @overseasvotingph. 

 

Maraming salamat po! 
 

  
 

 


